
Tune into CBC at 99.1 FM
or Moose Factory Radio
at 107.1 FM

Tune In

Check our Facebook
page and Twitter feed
for the latest updates
(@MoosoneePSnews)

Check our school
website
(moosoneepublic.ca) for
any news bulletins

Log On

Safety starts at the bus
stop

Don't play in snow banks
Don't thrown snowballs
Dress warmly
Wear items with reflective strips or
bright colours
Be outside at your stop a 

      few minutes early so the 
      bus remains on time.

There are days where bus transportation
may be cancelled for the safety of students.  

If that happens, please follow the steps below
to ensure your students arrive to school
safely.

It is ultimately the
decision of the
parent/guardian
whether or not to send
their children to school
in bad weather

If your child will not be
coming to school,
please call and let us
know

What you should
know about
inclement weather
days

Plan Ahead
Ensure the school has up-to-
date information where to drop
your child off should the buses
leave early or the school is
closed.
Discuss with your child how long
they should wait for the bus
before returning indoors (We
recommend 15 minutes
maxmum)

Remember
School will normally remain open
during inclement weather days.

Should a closure occur, we will
notify our parent community.

For more information
Please contact Moosonee
Public School at 705-336-
2365


